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California Energy Commission 

Dockets Office, MS-4 

Re: Docket No. 12-BSTD-1 

Adoption of 15-Day Language for the 2013 Energy Efficiency Building Standards 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

 

Re: 2013 Title 24 Building Energy Efficiency Standards/Adoption of 15-Day Language for 

the 2013 Energy Efficiency Building Standards:  Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric 

Company  

 

PG&E is a strong supporter of codes and standards as a vital tool in helping California achieve 

its clean energy goals. The California Energy Commission’s work on building standards is 

integral to California’s long-standing leadership in energy efficiency, and the Energy 

Commission’s efforts to continually improve the building energy efficiency standards are crucial 

to maintaining this leadership.   

 

The building standards adopted today, which represent a balancing of many interests, are a cost-

effective way to help customers save money on their energy bills and reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions.  PG&E looks forward to working collaboratively with parties on the next cycle of 

Title 24 building efficiency standards.   

    

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Valerie J. Winn 

 

cc: M. Shirakh by email (mazi.shirakh@energy.ca.gov) 

M. Brook by email (Martha.brook@energy.ca.gov) 
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